
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Anti-Bullying Week – Odd Socks Day 
 
On Tuesday 12th November, all children and staff are asked to wear odd 
socks to raise awareness for anti-bullying week. 
 
Odd socks day is designed to be fun.  It’s an opportunity for children to 
express themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us 
all unique. 
 
 

Children In Need – Come As Yourself! 
 
Like last year, we’re making mental wellbeing the number one priority in 
our school.  To help raise money for Children in Need on Friday 15th 
November, we are inviting children and staff to come as yourself and 
wear whatever makes you feel comfortable. Spotty clothes and pyjamas 
are welcome as always! All we are asking for is a £1 donation for a very 
worthy cause.  We will be in touch nearer the time to let you know how 
you can donate. 
 
 
Thank you 
                                            
Mrs C Oxborough 
 
Headteacher 
                                                                                         
 


